

Office of the Mayor, Tom Rowett

January 4, 2016

Mr. Donald Igbokwe
Durham Region Multifaith WRD Committee
Email: wrd.durham@gmail.com

Re: World Religion Day - January 17th, 2016

Dear Mr. Igbokwe:

Our office received correspondence from you with a request that January 17th be proclaimed *World Religion Day*. I am pleased to advise you that your request has been approved.

During the month of January, notice of the *World Religion Day* will be included in the Proclamations Section of the Township of Scugog's 'Bulletin Board' which is published weekly in our local newspapers as well the event will be included on the Township website event calendar.

Thank you for your request and the opportunity to proclaim January 17th – World Religion Day.

Email: mayorrowett@scugog.ca Website: www.scugog.ca

Fax: 905-985-9914

Sincerely,

Tom Rowett

Mayor

cc: Township of Scugog Members of Council